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 E. Abberton SUPC2014/2679/P 06/05/2014  09:48:37 I am very concerned about the proposed location of a bench in Tavistock Square Gardens:  I am afraid 

that permanent visible damage will occur to the beautifully paved  granite cobbles on which it is 

proposed to site a bench.  Fixing to granite cobbles is NOT the same as fixing to tarmac or other 

surfaces.  "Making good" when the bench is removed is hardly possible on granite cobbles.  Please 

consider a different site on one of the paths is the garden.
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